

PRESIDENT VICE PRESIDENT SECRETARY/TREASURER NEWSLETTER EDITOR

DALE RUPP DICK WICKLUND ROSEMARY FRANK EUGENE FRANK

653-1054 777-9142 451-8187 451-8187

CALENDARS

It is time again to order 1995 calendars. A motion was made, seconded and carried that we again order 75 calendars with our EAA CHAPTER 54 imprint. With this large order, we will receive a free OSHKOSH 1995 video (value \$50.00).

CALENDARS will sell for \$7.00 each and we really need to sell every one to make a profit.

ROSEMARY has the calendars already - they will be available at the SEPTEMBER meeting - and has SHE got a DEAL for YOU!!

Pay your 1995 dues of \$15.00 BEFORE the 9th day of JANUARY. (That's when the DUES ARE DUE!)

Receive one calendar for \$5.00. That's a savings of TWO BUCKS! What a DEAL!

Be early!

Be first! Take advantage of this most

generous offer!!

ROSEMARY also has EAA CHAPTER 54 patches - \$3.50 each.

Check out OSHKOSH 1994 with librarian GENE FRANK.

DISCUSSION FOR SEPTEMBER MEETING - -

Events

Mid-months

Speakers

Banquet

Buy, Sell, Lend

Stories for the newsletter?

Should CHAPTER 54 pursue a hanger of our own?





THE AUGUST MEETING was brought to order at approximately 7:30 P.M. by PRESIDENT DALE RUPP.

We had a very lengthy discussion on the YOUNG EAGLES DAY held on August 6, 1994, in conjunction with AVIATION DAYS at LAKE ELMO AIRPORT. This YOUNG EAGLES PROGRAM was a huge success. EAA CHAPTER 54 with help from pilots of EAA CHAPTER 745 gave 78 young people their first ride in an airplane.

GENE FRANK was coordinator of this event and he worked very hard coordinating this event. Let's give him a really big THANKS!! And a really big THANKS!! to each and every one of our <u>VOLUNTEER</u> pilots.

Anyone wishing to discuss YOUNG EAGLES further - or to plan a future event - may call GENE FRANK at 451-8187.

JOHN THOMAS will be bringing <u>NEW</u> updated EAA CHAPTER 54 rosters. Be sure to get your personal copy at the SEPTEMBER meeting.

MEETING will be MONDAY

SEPTEMBER 12th

HOBO'S HANGER

BE THERE!!

SEE YOU AT THE MEETING!!

Respectfully submitted.

Rosemary Frank, Secretary

"When I grow up - - - I want to be a pilot - - - because it is a fun job and easy to do! That's why there are so many pilots flying around these days.

Pilots don't need much school - - - they just have to learn numbers so they can read their instruments!

I guess they should be able to read a road map, too!

Pilots should be brave - - - so they won't get scared if its too foggy - - - and they can't see - - - or if a wing or a motor falls off!

Pilots have to have good eyes - - - to see through the clouds - - - and they can't be afraid of thunder - - - or lightning - - - because they are much closer to them than we are.

The salary pilots make is another thing I like!

They make more money than they know what to do with!

This is because most people think that flying is dangerous - except pilots don't - - - because they know how easy it is!

I hope I don't get air-sick - - - because I get car-sick - - and if I get air-sick - - - I couldn't be a pilot - - and then I would have to go to work!

